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Notice for the 2014 Code Update  

This notice is to advise Nevada Medicaid providers of the current status of the 2014 New Codes:  The Centers for 

Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) had released a statement that the 2014 HCPCS file would not be released 

on October 30, 2013, as planned.  The delay is due to the government shutdown that recently ended.  The new 

release date for the file is November 27, 2013.  Please refer to the following link for additional details from CMS:    

http://www.cms.gov/Center/Provider-Type/All-Fee-For-Service-Providers-Center.html 

Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) Rates staff will begin work on the rate-setting process as soon 

as the file is received. 

Please note that the above dates are estimates and subject to change. As work progresses, further updates will be 

provided on this webpage. 
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